
 

 

IEEE Atlanta SPS 2022 Semi-Annual 
Planning Meeting 

 
Agenda. The IEEE Atlanta SPS Chapter is hosting its semi-annual 
planning meeting to plan for the first half of 2022. The chapter will 
discuss potential guest speakers and possible STEM events or 
activities to support for the purpose of sharing and educating on 
signal processing research in IEEE. Members of the IEEE SPS society 
are welcome to join this meeting virtually and assist in planning 
and supporting chapter activities for 2022. 
 

Atlanta Signal Processing Society Chapter Officers: 
 
Chapter Chair: Wendy Newcomb 
 
Chapter Vice-Chair: Brian O’Donnell 
 
Chapter Treasurer: Stanley Sutphin 
 
Chapter Secretary: Kevin Berman 
 
Chapter Communications Officer: Matt Jackson 
 
 

 
Date:    

  Friday January 21, 2022 
  

Time:    
       12:00 PM to 1:00 PM  

Location:    
https://gtri.webex.com/gtri/j.php?MTID=mb1
00cca61d0bd8bd042e198f0ca27ac0 

Space is limited, RSVP to: 

https://events.vtools.ieee.org/m/30
0511 

 
For details, please contact:    

Wendy Newcomb 
wendy.newcomb@gtri.gatech.edu  
  

mailto:wendy.newcomb@gtri.gatech.edu

